Denise Moonex (VPA)

From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

Sent: Wednesday, 24 November 2021 12:11 PM
To: amendments

Subject: Making a submission Form Submission

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage Victoria website.

First name

Jessie

Last name

Callaghan

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

Jointly

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

Yes

Email



Daytime contact number

Write your submission
We don’t want any more trucks roaming around. It's already ridiculous. Lastnight there were trucks driving

past at 2 in the morning. It's so frequent it's insane.

Adding a quarry would be an idiotic decision. We only have one way out of wallan some days due to road
works, train issues that don’t allow you to cross the track to exit wallan, or accidents.

Just think about the traffic build up once we’ve got more vehicles and trucks coming right through here.

Not to mention they call Wallan ‘Windy Wallan'. Please think about the dust and allergens you will be

sending to ALL OF US RESIDENTS whom have lived here previous to your idea to chuck a quarry in.

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes
| agree to the Collection Notice
Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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